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Print Perfect Moves into New, State-of-the-Art Facility: 

Expanded Space Fuels Growth, Efficiency 
 

Chicago, August 28, 2007 -- Print Perfect, one of Chicagoland's leading 
commercial printing companies, announced today that it has moved its 
operations into a new, state-of-the-art facility in Batavia, Ill. 
 
Located at 431 N. Raddant Rd., less than two miles away from the company's 
former headquarters, the new facility is larger, more efficient and more 
accessible than its previous home. The new space includes cutting-edge 
equipment and a labor-saving layout, as well as an improved shipping and 
receiving arrangement that will help the company streamline interdepartmental 
communications and achieve a more productive workflow. With more room in 
which to flex its creative muscles, Print Perfect is poised for long-term 
growth and continued expansion. 
 
"Our new home isn't just a place to do our work," said Frank Babich, 
president and co-founder of Print Perfect. "Our new home is a place to build 
our business and strengthen our family of employees, partners and customers. 
It's a place to grow, collaborate and create, and we are anxious to mine it 
for fresh inspiration and new opportunities." 
 
Babich and his business partner, Roger Lauger, founded Print Perfect inside a 
one-car garage in Aurora, Ill., nearly 20 years ago, in 1988. They moved the 
business to its previous location in 1991 and spent 16 years there, building 
their full-service commercial printing operation, one job at a time. Today, 
they have more than 20 employees and an ever-growing stable of satisfied 
clients. 
 
"I am so pleased to be part of the growth and excitement at Print Perfect," 
said Donna Schaeffler, sales manager. "We have an amazing team of printing 
professionals behind us here, and we owe our continued success to their 
constant energy and incisive vision." 
 
During the course of its impressive move, Print Perfect transported a large 
fleet of industrial equipment, including a four-color press that weighs over 
40,000 pounds. The move was well planned and executed, however, thanks to 
friends' and employees' tireless effort and support. 
 
"We are really excited about our new facility, and we hope that our clients 
and our community enjoy it as much as we do," Babich said. "Thanks to them, 
our future has never looked brighter." 
 
About Print Perfect 
 
Print Perfect Inc. is a full-service commercial printing and design company 
based in Batavia, Ill. Founded in 1988, we're celebrating nearly 20 years as 
Chicagoland's premier local printer. Learn more about our company and our 
capabilities today at www.printperfect.com. 
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